
 

 
10th December 2018 

What’s going on this week?  
 

 
The restaurant chain Frankie and Benny's is hoping to stop customers from using their mobile phones 
while eating dinner. It believes it is the first large company in the UK to start the scheme and is offering a 
'children eat free' bonus to anyone who agrees. 
The campaign will run for a week at all of the company's 250 restaurants and may be rolled out 
permanently depending on its success. 

Things to talk about at home… 
 Do you think there are times that mobile phones and iPads should be allowed when we are having 

meals? When are these times? 
 At Frankie and Benny’s, they want to put people’s phones in a locked box whilst they are eating? Do 

you think this is a good idea? Why? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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